
Monday 19th September has been declared a Bank Holiday by the
Government in respect of the funeral for Her Majesty, Queen
Elizabeth II and Oliver Fisher will be showing respect for the
occasion by closing our offices on Monday and reopening on

Tuesday 20th September.



We are deeply saddened by the news of the death of Her Majesty
the Queen. We extend our gratitude to Her Majesty the Queen on
behalf of the UK and the vast majority of people around the world
for her service as the longest-reigning monarch in British history
and for the commitment and duty she displayed throughout her

life.



Thank you, Ma’am. 

Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II

1926 - 2022 


